
Information about Clinics in 2018 
at Cuckfield Medical Practice & The Vale Surgery 

 

The following patients are entitled to a free flu vaccination: 
 Patients registered at the Practice who are age 65 and over  
 Patients registered at the Practice who are in an ‘at risk’ group 

(chronic diseases)  
 Children registered at the Practice (see below) 

 

If you are not sure whether you are in one of these groups  
please speak to the Receptionist. 

 
Drop-in flu clinics will be held on the  
following dates: 
 Saturday 6th October (Cuckfield Surgery) 
 Saturday 20th October (The Vale Surgery) 
 Saturday 3rd November (Cuckfield Surgery) 
 

Please arrive between 8:30am and 10:30am  
and report to reception. No need to book. 

 
Children aged 2, 3 and 4 years old 
We are offering a nasal spray  
for Children aged 2, 3 and 4 years old. 
 

Appointments will be available  
to book from : 24th September 2018 
 
Please book these appointments with a Receptionist 
In the normal way. 


